

QUEENSWAY SCHOOL

Brantwood Rise Banbury OXON OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Tuesday 7th May 2024

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman BA Hons (QTS), NPQH

Dear Parents.

Science Shared Lesson

We would like to invite you to experience a Science lesson. It will take place on Wednesday 15th May 2-3pm.

The children have been learning about plants this term and we will be taking part in a carousel of activities.

We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child's learning and achievements in school. **We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings.** We will be taking photographs of the shared lesson and uploading onto Google classroom so you will all be able to see the exciting things we do. We also ask that mobile phones are not used during this lesson and if an emergency phone call is needed to be taken we will point you to the place in which you can do that.

Please come straight to the year 1 class where we will have a signing in sheet.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

Best wishes

Miss Dineen

Year One Teacher